HERSEY

==

June 24, 2024

Village of Arlington Heights
Department of Building & Life Safety
33 S. Arlington Heights Rd.
Arlington Heights, 1L 60005

Re: Request for waiver of bond
Dear Village of Arlington Heights,

The Hersey Instrumental Association (HIA) is a nonprofit 501c3 organization that raises funds to
support the John Hersey High School (JHHS) Band. The HIA has submitted an application to
obtain a raffle license with the Village of Arlington Heights. Please consider this letter a formal
request for a waiver of the bond requirement for the raffle license.

The total prize value of the raffle will not exceed $15,000. The raffle drawing will take place
during the JHHS varsity football game on Friday, October 18, 2024.

Sincerely
Roxanne Pipitone

Project Chair and Raffle Manager
Hersey Instrumental Association (HIA)



